
Recommendations 

 
Recommendation 1 
3.25  The committee recommends that the use of frisk searches continue to be 
an alternative screening procedure at Australian international airports and, 
accordingly, that the bill not repeal section 95A of the Aviation Transport Security 
Act 2004. 
 
Recommendation 2 
3.55  The committee recommends that the Government amend the bill to limit 
the use of ionising backscatter x-ray equipment for security screening to certain, 
clearly defined exceptional circumstances. 
 
Recommendation 3 
3.63  The committee recommends that the Government ensure that prior to the 
introduction of any new security screening technology at international airports, 
that the technology be thoroughly tested for compliance with the relevant health 
regulations. 
 
Recommendation 4 
3.82  The committee recommends that, subject to the recommendations made 
elsewhere in this report, the Senate pass the Aviation Transport Security 
Amendment (Screening) Bill 2012. 
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